
 

   
 

EXCERPT 
 

CITY OF CORAL GABLES 
ARTS ADVISORY PANEL MEETING 
Wednesday, April 13, 2022 9:00 a.m. 

Historical Resources & Cultural Arts Department 
Hybrid Meeting & Virtual via Zoom 

 
MEMBERS M J J A S O N D J F M A 
 21 21 21 21 21 21 21 21 22 22 22 22 
             
Nelson de León P P  -  P P P P P P P   P P 
Eugenia Incer*           P P E P P E P P E 
Adler Guerrier P P - P P P P P P P P E 
Maggie Hernandez* - V. Chair P P - P P P P A E P P P 
Dr. Jacek Kolasiński - Chair P E - P P P E P P P P P 
Emily MacDonald-Korth   V P - E E E E P P P P P 
Manny Mato    V P - E P P P P P P P P 
Marijean Miyar V P - P P P E P P P P P 
Juan Roselione-Valadez V P - P P P E A P P P E 

 
 
LEGEND: A = Absent; P = Present; V = Virtual; E = Excused; * = New Member; ^= Resigned Member;  
- = No Meeting      + = Special Meeting 
 
STAFF: 
Warren Adams, Historical Resources and Cultural Arts Director 
Catherine Cathers, Arts and Culture Specialist 
 
MEETING RECORD / MINUTES PREPARATION: Catherine Cathers, Arts & Culture Specialist, 
Historical Resources & Cultural Arts Department 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Arts Advisory Panel meeting was called to order by Mr. Kolasiński at 9:09 a.m.  

*** 
NEW BUSINESS: 

*** 
 
b. CORAL GABLES MUSEUM – ART ON THE PLAZA  
The Panel was advised of a new initiative of the Coral Gables Museum to present an ongoing, 
rotating, temporary exhibition of sculptures on the Museum Plaza (a shared City space) with 
artworks related to current exhibitions and Museum programming. The proposed title of the 
program was noted as “Art on the Plaza.” 
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Panel members were enthusiastic about the program and after a brief discussion, made the 
following motion: 
 

Ms. Miyar made a motion to recommend the ongoing, rotating temporary 
public art exhibition on the Museum Plaza. Mr. Mato seconded the motion, 
which was passed unanimously. 

 
*** 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Catherine J. Cathers  
Arts & Culture Specialist  


